

Cherry Garden School

Macks Road, London, SE16 3XU
Telephone: 0207 237 4050 Fax: 0207 237 7513
Email: admin@cherrygarden.southwark.sch.uk
Website:www.cherrygardenschool.co.uk
Headteacher: Teresa Neary



May 2018

Dear Applicant

Thank you for requesting information about our qualified teaching position at Cherry Garden.

The school can offer excellent CPD opportunities within a supportive and forward thinking environment. You will have the opportunity to work with an experienced and skilled team of staff. We are a committed and motivated staff team who are always constantly striving for new ways to improve outcomes for all our children.

In September we are moving into the heart of Peckham, offering amazing facilities for all our learners. This will enable a creative working environment with excellent learning spaces both indoors and outdoors.

Visits are strongly recommended. For an informal discussion please do not hesitate to contact me on 020 7237 4050.

Best of luck with your application.

Yours sincerely

Teresa Neary HEADTEACHER











